
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/11/2017 8:05:31 PM
Subject: Apartment Bldg fire - 326 Woodland

Good evening Mayor and Councillors,

I am writing to let you know that VFRS is currently on scene responding to a significant fire at the 
above-referenced address (Woodland Dr, 2 blocks north of Hastings). We understand that there 
could be up to 30 residents displaced from the building and Emergency Management is making 
arrangements for temporary group lodging. That lodging is likely to be at Britannia Community 
Centre. 

At this point, I understand that most residents are expected to be able to get back into their 
apartments tomorrow. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or Chief Reid if you have any questions. 

Best, 
Paul
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